1/6/22, 4:24 PM Zimbra

Zimbra gracel@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

Automatic reply: [External] City of Garden Grove follow-up letter to the in-person meeting held on December 8, 2021

From: Robin Mark < Robin.Mark@tpl.org>

Thu, Jan 06, 2022 04:01 PM

Subject: Automatic reply: [External] City of Garden Grove follow-up letter to the in-person meeting held on

December 8, 2021

To: Grace Lee < gracel@ggcity.org>

Hello,

I am out of the office through January 7th. I will respond to your email when I return. If you need immediate assistance, please contact Jannelle Gonzales at jannelle.gonzales@tpl.org. Thank you for your patience.

Sincerely,

Robin Mark